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Our School Day: 
8:15 - Supervision Begins
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1:45 - 2:00 -PM Recess

3:20 - End of Day

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We are eagerly looking forward to meeting our families
during Curriculum Night on Thursday, Sept. 19th, 2024.
Our evening will begin with a brief introduction in the gym
followed by the opportunity to visit your child’s classroom
and meet their teacher.  Our event will begin promptly at
7:00 pm.  We ask that all families enter through our main
entrance.  Doors will open at 6:40 pm.  

Please see the information below regarding our upcoming
weeks together at St. Padre Pio CES.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal

School Website: https://spp.ycdsb.ca/

http://help.ycdsb.ca/vle.


INCLUSION, EQUITY & WELL-BEING

St. Padre Pio Liturgy

On Thursday, September 26th, 2024 at 10:10 am our
Grade 4 students will be leading us in our St. Padre Pio
Liturgy.

Seating will be available at the back of the gym for
parents who are interested in attending.

CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

REMINDER:  St. Padre Pio School Photo Day

Save the Date: On Monday, September 23rd, 2024 we
welcome back Clear Images School Photography for our
School-Wide photo day.  Please see the flyer attached
at the end of this newsletter for details.

St. Padre Pio 2023-2024 Yearbook Orders

Our 2023-2024 order form was sent home with students
this week.

The cost of each yearbook is $40 and contains 80
colourful pages of events that took place throughout the
past year.

Yearbooks can be purchased by cash, cheque, or online
using the School Day Cashless System.



SAFE & CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY

TERRY FOX WALK

St. Padre Pio Catholic Elementary School is proud to be participating in our
annual Terry Fox Walk on Wednesday, September 25th, 2024.  
(Rain Day: Tuesday, October 1st).

If you are interested in donating, please visit our school page at:
St. Padre Pio Terry Fox Fundraiser Page

There is no minimum donation and tax receipts are issued immediately by
the Terry Fox Foundation for donations of $25 or more and will be sent
directly to donors by email.

QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL

SPORTS AT ST. PADRE PIO
As we begin to prepare for our team sports, we would like to take a moment to
remind everyone about the importance of securing valuables when attending
sports team tryouts, practices, and events.

Sports tournaments can be an exciting time, and it's easy to become preoccupied
with the games and activities. However, it's crucial to ensure that all personal
belongings, especially valuables, are kept secure at home or in a safe place.

We kindly ask that athletes avoid bringing any valuables (jewelry, phones, etc)
when attending tournaments and games this year.  This will allow them to
concentrate on their experiences at the tournament 
with their coaches and teammates.

Thank you for your understanding and support!

NEW STAFF TO ST. PADRE PIO

We would like to welcome Ms. Di Pietrantonio who will be filling in for Ms. Bosco-
Bonifacio as Senior Secretary. 

We would also like to welcome Ms. Burbello, who will be our new Itinerant Reading
Intervention Teacher. She will be supporting students in Kindergarten to Grade 3
with their reading skills.

https://schools.terryfox.ca/76956


September

Thursday, Sept. 19th
Curriculum Night 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Monday, Sept. 23rd
School Photo Day

Wednesday, Sept. 25th
Terry Fox Run

Thursday, Sept. 26th
St. Padre Pio Liturgy

Friday, Sept. 27th
PA Day:  No School For Students

Monday, Sept. 30th
National Day of Truth and
Reconciliation

DATES TO REMEMBER:

If families are going on a trip and
their child/children will be absent for
more than 15 school days, we ask that
you contact the main office and
classroom teacher in advance to
discuss educational arrangements.  

Pizza Lunch 2024-2025

Our first session of our Pizza Lunch Program will begin on October 4th, 2024.  
Please see the updated form below which went home with students on
Wednesday.  The new forms are on yellow coloured paper.  Please return these
forms with payment by Friday, September 20th, 2024.






